12th February, 1947,

I have to revert to your letter of the 1lst November
arding the case of the Motor Yacht "AARLA" and would

ou that I was recently advised by the former Owner of
sel, lr. W.G. Hetherington, that she had been "ruined on

. It 1s understood that anothar Yacht ( "THALASSA")
offered to him as a replacement,

In these circumstances I shall be glad to learn

. you have any further information regarding the case
ne'definite action has been taken to deal with the
ding surveys perhaps you will be good enough to return
orts and correspondence sent to you on the 2nd Octcber

Yours fai thfully,

Glﬁl’k to the LG8
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